DAMERON HOSPITAL
Drug & Alcohol Testing Program

(209) 461-3196 x 3825

January 8, 2014

Lori Reeve

Reeve Trucking

Po Box 5202
Stockton CA 95205

2014 Random Drug & Alcohol Program
LETTER OF PARTICIPATION

Dear Lori Reeve:

This letter is to certify that Reeve Trucking is an active participant in Dameron
Hospital's random drug and breath alcohol testing program. This program is
administered and supervised by a certified Medical Review Officer and complies
with all requirements of the Department of Transportation regulation 49 CFR Part
40.

Expiration date: December 31, 2014.

Any questions regarding this program, please contact Dameron Hospital
Occupational Services Department at the address above, or call (209) 461-3196
x3825

Sincerely,

Corky J. Hull/M. D M P.H.
Certified, Medical Revnew Officer



